
At Enngonia PS, we acknowledge and pay our respects to elders past, present and future and extend that respect to all Aboriginal people 
we live and work with, for they hold the hopes and dreams for the future of our country. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
 
What an awesome week we have had! Lots of learning indoors and 
out, and great to see our students excited to be learning and playing 
with their school friends once again. 
 
Breakfast club is back up and running and I would like to express our 
thanks to Rachel who has jumped in to help serve delicious warm 
toast each morning. 
 
Our bacon and egg breaky rolls were a big hit on Monday and I did 
hear a whisper that pancakes might be on the menu next. If you love 
pancakes, make sure you are at school before 8.45am next Tuesday 
to get them while they are hot! Students only- sorry mums and dads. 
 
Some GREAT news…our ‘managed return to school’, as guided by 
the DoE, now allows for preschool parents/carers to come into the 
preschool to sign their children in and out each day. We are 
extremely happy with this and will let you know as soon as other non-
essential adults can come back into our school grounds. 
 
If the school has your most current mobile phone number, you can 
receive reminder texts about important dates. Please let us know if 
you would like to be sent these messages. You can also use this 
phone to let us know via text or phone call if your child will be absent 
from school:            0437 968 146 
 
The mid-term break starts tomorrow, Friday 29th May and school will 
return on Tuesday 2nd June. Enjoy! 
 
Paula Buttenshaw     
Relieving Principal 

CALENDAR 
 

MAY 
 
 
WEEK 5      
 
 FRIDAY 29/5: Mid-term break- NO school 

 
JUNE 
 
 
WEEK 6 
 
 MONDAY 1/6: Mid-term break- No school 

 
 TUESDAY 2/6: Pancakes for breakfast     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WEEK 7 
 
 MONDAY 8/6: Long weekend- No school 
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https://www.facebook.com/enngoniapublicschool


In each newsletter we will 
include our behaviour focuses. 
Our Week 6 focuses are shown 
in this table.  

Over the coming weeks we will 
be holding a competition to 
select a drawing that will 
become our PBL mascot, and 
another competition to name it! 

So… watch this space! 

 

STUDENT of the WEEK 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR LEARNING Week 6 focuses 
 

 
Respectful 

 
Responsible 

 
Learners 

 
A respectful 

student 
remembers their 

manners- at 
school and at 

home. 
 

 
A responsible 

student uses the 
bathroom sensibly 

to wash their 
hands- without 

shouting. 

 
A learner 

perseveres- even 
when learning 
seems tricky or 

difficult. 

 

WELCOME 
 

We’d like to extend a big warm welcome to Latari and his family! Latari has joined our 
Kindergarten/Sugar Gliders class and we couldn’t be happier. We hope you love Enngonia Public 
School as much as we do, Latari! 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE FOR THE REMAINDER OF TERM 2 
 
 

PRESCHOOL will also be open as per 
this table, but only Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 Address: Belalie Street, Enngonia 2840      Phone: 6874 7550  Texts/SMS: 0437 968 146 

   
 Principal: Ms Paula Buttenshaw (Rel)      Administration Manager: Ms Kahla Baker

 Teachers: Mrs Heather Stone, Mrs Linda Oldfield, Mrs Sally Muenster, Mrs Sam Anderson & Ms Marny Blom 

                SLSOs: Mrs Rachel Cross, Miss Hannah Parish        AEOs: Ms Tiana Shillingsworth, Mrs Trisha Smith 
                GA: Mr Ashley Woods 

 
     Respectful 
    Responsible 
        Learners 

 
 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 
WEEK 6 

1/6 
Mid-term 
break 
NO 
SCHOOL 
 

2/6 
All students 
at school 
 

3/6  
All students 
at school 
 
 

4/6 
All students 
at school 
 

5/6 
All students 
at school 
 

 
WEEK 7 

8/6 
Long 
weekend 
NO 
SCHOOL 
 

9/6 
All students 
at school 
 
 

10/6 
All students 
at school 
 

11/6 
All students 
at school 
 

12/6 
All students 
at school 
 

 
WEEK 8, 9 
& 10 
 

 
ALL students at school every day. 

Our first STUDENT of the WEEK for Term 2 is: 

Arabella 

Arabella has returned to school full of enthusiasm! 
She has been fully focused on all learning tasks 
and is proud of her achievements.  

Arabella- we are impressed! Thank you for being 
an excellent role model. 



 

SORRY DAY and NATIONAL RECONCILIATION WEEK 
 

On Tuesday, 26th May we read the story ‘Sorry Day’, by Coral Vass and Dub Leffler. This is a great story to 
help explain to children about Sorry Day and Australia’s history of stolen generations. We also acknowledge 
National Reconciliation Week this week and have focused on this year’s theme, ‘In this Together’ to help our 
students understand the importance of reconciliation. 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

Primary School News 

 
 

  

 

We have a copy of this book in our school library, 
which can be borrowed by students and their families. 



 

 

LEARNING in PRESCHOOL 
 

The preschool and primary school came together to read the story How the Birds got their Colours. In our 
discussion we realised that the birds who helped their friend, all got colours. The bird that didn’t help, kept 
his original colour. We were so inspired by the beautiful illustrations and different colours that we painted 
pictures about the story. We used the primary colours, red, blue and yellow, to create our favourite colours. 
Willow and Clementine used blue and yellow to make green. When they used more blue paint, the green 
became darker. After quite a bit of mixing, they had created a new shade of blue that we named ‘Enngonia 
Blue’ 
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